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From 2VDG Carl Gass 
 
As I tour various clubs in our District, I find Lions dedicated to the cause of providing 
service. Members of the clubs seem very respectful, willing to hear new thoughts, and 
ideas. 
 
The Lions Clubs I have visited though many have a scaled back program for the 
summer, which is understandable, seem very engaged and productive in raising money, 
providing service ang having a presence in their respectful 
communities. 
 
The one thing I did not find to be considered important across the board was a push for 
membership. 
 
This shall be my priority as I visit clubs in MD13-OH 5. 
 


